BLOUNT COUNTY MAYOR
ED MITCHELL

‘LET'S BE BLOUNT..WORK HARD. WORK HONEST. WORK TOGETHER"

MEMO

TO:  Blount County Board of Commissioners
FROM: Ed Mitchell, Mayor
RE: Recommendations for Animal Center Advisory Board

DATE: September 5, 2023

For the consideration of the full commission, I am submitting my recommendation of the
following names to be re-appointed to serve on the Animal Center Advisory Board:

Mike Akard
Rick Carver
Linda Webb
Jessica Hannah
Staci Martin
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